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RCSD Celebrates Seniors in Countdown to Graduation 

Who:
Rochester City School District seniors from the Class of 2023 
(*A graduating senior can be made available for interviews by contacting Brendan O’Riordan in the Office of 
Communications at 353-6390*)

What: 
Countdown to Graduation 

When: 
Tuesday, May 16, 2023

Where: 
District’s Social Media pages 

Details:
To showcase the RCSD’s Class of 2023, the District will launch its second annual “Countdown to Graduation,” 
a series of short videos that feature a graduating senior from each high school who exemplifies the qualities of 
their school/program.  The graduating seniors share their experiences in the RCSD, including how their school 
has impacted their decisions for their future careers.  The student profiles will include valedictorians/salutato-
rians, scholar athletes, etc.  The first video will be released on Tuesday, May 16 on the District’s social media 
pages listed above.  
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